
Dear Parents, Whanau and Caregivers             3 June 2020
Kia Ora Koutou.
We are into the third week of Level 2 schooling and are so impressed with the resilience 
of the children who have adjusted so well to the different expectations.  One very 
noticeable difference to what has been our normal, is that we have limited who can 
come onto the school site.  With only Pohutukawa parents taking children to classrooms, 
all other children are walking to class by themselves.  They do this with such pride and 
independence.  We are noticing that there is a real readiness for learning at 9am and 
that the start to the day is more fluid and peaceful.  This is an unexpected but very 
powerful outcome from the Level 2 regulations, as it is a huge benefit to be able to be 
independent.

The end of the day pick up is working well.  We thank you for your co-operation and 
patience.  Make sure your children know which gate they will be picked up from.  The 
back gate is a good option as there is more space to wait.  Children being picked are 
taken out to either the back or front gate to wait for you.  Walkers are released at 3pm 
and to lessen the congestion the Tuakana walkers are released a few minutes after 
3pm.  We are surprised at how smoothly this is all working.  Another example of working 
together.  

Regards, Kay Cleaver, Principal.

Lockdown Questionaire

During distance learning:
• What did you learn about your child as a learner?

• What helped your child learn best?

• What were the best ways to connect with you and your child?
         Please circle: - class dojo

                 text
                                  email
                                  phone
                                  zoom meetings
                                  facetime



Under COVID guidelines we will be sending 
children home who are unwell.  We expect 

that parents will respond to our calls.

Friday 3 July Term 2 Ends

Thursday 18 June Last Day for Scholastic 
Book Orders

Term 3/4 Date to be confirmed School Photos

Dates To Remember

Room 7 and 8 celebrated Samoan Language Week by creating this beautiful Tapa Cloth
Samoan Language Week

First Credit Union 
School Banking

No School Banking until 
Term 3

No Friday Subway 
and Sushi Lunch 

Orders Until 
Further Notice


